Dear Chilmark Board of Selectmen,

We want to thank you for your support at the Board of Selectmen meeting on January 9th. By
adding our bylaw to the town meeting agenda, we are giving the community a chance to voice
their opinion on an important issue. Thank you for taking our concern seriously. Even though we
are only in 5th and 6th grade, it is nice to know that we may be able to make a positive change
in the world.

Sincerely, e
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